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Cylinder Valves  
 
This Technical Bulletin is to inform all Survivair Technicians that the 921014 cylinder valve seat has 
been redesigned. The new seat design is interchangeable with the old style. There is no change to the 
seat part number. See Figure 1 for the new seat design. See Figure 2 for the discontinued seat design. 
 
 

 
 
                  FIGURE 1. New Seat Design         FIGURE 2. Old Seat Design    
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